Dear teacher
I am writing a letter about Christmas holidays. We had Christmas holidays for almost three weeks. 

This year we were at home. We bought a Christmas tree and I decorated it. On Christmas Eve we had Christmas food. We ate potato salat. Then we opened our presents. I got some books and toys. I wanted some computer but I did not get a computer. After that we heard and sang some Christmas carols. We were happy. 

The next day we went to visit my cousin Janka and grandparents. Some of my friends went to ski but I stayed at home. I read books, played computer games and played tennis. 

On New Year´s Eve my grandmother visited us. I drank Vinea, my father drank Sprite and my mother and sister drank Vinea with me too. Then we watched TV and spoke together. At midnight we saw at fireworks. 
I had a good time.

        Goodbye and Happy New Year.
20th January 2016                                    Martin Laca, 5.A
